

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

August 11, 2025

Northern Ozaukee School District Fredonia, Wisconsin

Dear Students,

Mrs. Trump and I are inspired by young people like you, who are paying close attention to issues facing our Nation and are trying to find solutions to our most critical challenges. As your President, I want you to know that I am listening and will always work hard for you.

I encourage you to do your best in school each day and take advantage of every opportunity to experience the many blessings of our great country. The more you learn and explore, the greater your American success story. Never forget that our future relies upon your leadership, commitment, and character. Tackle challenges head-on and always look for ways to make a positive change in your community.

As you take your next steps in education and in life, know that you are surrounded by friends, family members, and teachers who are cheering you on.

I send my best wishes to you and your class for a successful school year.

Sincerely,

